
 

 

Tree Lighting  
Our annual community event takes place 

on Monday, 4th December at 6 pm. We 
meet at St. Christopher’s to sing Carols, 
the tree is lit followed by complimentary 

mince pies & hot drinks back at St. 
Bernard’s School.  Everyone is welcome 

to come along. 

Infant Christmas Nativities 
The children in our Nursery & Dolphins class 

have their Nativity on Tuesday 5 December at 

10:00am. 

 

The children in Seahorses & Sharks will 

perform on Wednesday 6th December at 

2:00pm & 6:15pm. 

 

This year, tickets are available on ARBOR 

School Shop or with a card at the office & are 

£2.00 each. 

 

This will be your ticket for the Hamper Raffle 

(will be numbered) which takes place after 

each show. Remember to bring your ticket! 

 

Tickets will be sent out on 30th November but 

are now available to pay for. 

ASC Christmas Party 
On Tuesday 12th December until 5:00 

pm there will be a party in After School 

Club which will include party food, games 

& a Magician.  Book in the normal way on 

Arbor please - £6.50 per school age 

child  

School Discos 
The children are invited to our school 

Christmas Discos on Thursday 14th 

December.  KS1 – 5:00 pm – 6:00 pm & 

KS2 6:00 pm – 7:00 pm.  Tickets are £2 

which will include games & dancing.  

Payable on ARBOR please. 

Party Day 
We welcome Brian Berry once 

again who will entertain the 

children with his amazing magic 

tricks on Thursday 21st December.  

The children will also play party 

games & have a few refreshments.  

Christmas Fair 

Put Thursday 7th December in your 

diary.  There will be “non-uniform” 

day on 1st December for donations 

of prizes for our tombolas. 

Tombolas 

Father Christmas 

Refreshments 

Face Painting & Tattoos 

Children’s Crafts 

Splat a Rat 

Lucky Dip 

family & friends invited. 

Christmas Lunch 
Our Christmas lunch is on Wednesday, 13 

December.  All the children are invited. 
Cost for juniors is £2.50 

Carol Service with Years 3 & 4 
Come along & sing some carols on 

Tuesday 19th December here in 

school at 6:30 pm. 
Pantomime 

We have a Theatre Company coming in on Friday 

15 December to perform Peter Pan for the 

children. 

 

This a a great opportunity for your children 

to watch a live musical performance.  This 

will be subsidised for by the PTFA but to 

help cover the cost we ask parents for a 

voluntary donation of £2 – payable on 

ARBOR.  

 

 


